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Important dates-Summer 
Term 2021 

June 28th—Y6 IntoUniversity        
workshops 

June 28th—Assessment Week 

June 28th—Year 6 IntoUniversity 

June 28th—Y5 and 6 Bikeability 

June 29th—Library visits start 

July 1st—Y5 Transition Workshop with 
Rokeby 

July 2nd—Gamelan Workshop for Y3 

July 5th onwards—Ben Kinsella’s      
workshops for Year 5 and year 6 

July 7th—Children visit Fairplay House 

July 7th—Parent consultation          
meetings start 

July 9th—Euro Colours Day—children 
wear the colours of their team 

July 13th—The Science Dome visits New 
City 

July 13th , 14th, 15th—Year 2 visit a 
beach 

July 16th—Nursery closes 

July 19th—children transition into their 
new classes 

July 22nd—Last day of the term 

September 2nd—First Day of the    
Autumn Term 

Please note all information regarding 
dates, policies and the curriculum can 
be found on our website at 
www.newcity.boleyntrust.org 

Head Teacher Update 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You will by now have received a letter about our after school provision from 
September 2021. To secure a place please ensure that you have completed 
the reply slip. 
Today you will receive your child’s end of term report. Please do refer to this when your 
parent consultation meetings begin . 
Thank you for your continuing support 
 
Best wishes  
Mrs Stone 
Head Teacher 

Science at New City 

At New City we are very proud of all the learning  the children do in science. We were 
given the opportunity to exemplify children’s learning in a weekly publication for the 
Boleyn Trust Trustees. A range of topics are studied in science including: plants and 
animals, states of matter, forces, space, electricity, light, habitats, uses of materials 
and sound. Children have the opportunity to learn new knowledge as well as develop 
their scientific investigative skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception science learning 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 and 3 and 4 

 

 

 

 

Years 5 and 6 

 

 

The demands for our food banks are high 
at both Canning Town and Abbey hubs. 
New City will be collecting donations of 
non-perishable foods and household 
goods. Please pass any donations at the 
gates to the staff. Thank you 

Please check our news page on our    
website for lots of activities run by AAA 

Our School Council 

This week our School Council met the catering company to 
discus the meals at New City. They took feedback from all 
the children and our catering company listened and took 
notes! 



 

Week 1 Monday Tuesday Wednesday EUROs 2020 

Day 

 

                Friday 

 

Main Choice Macaroni Cheese Chicken Sausage, 
Mashed Potatoes 

and Gravy 

Roast Chicken with 
Stuffing Roast     

Potatoes and Gravy 

Chicken  Tikka 
Curry with Rice 

Fishfingers with 
Chips 

Vegetarian Choice 

 

Soya Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

Vegetarian        
Sausages, Mashed 
Potato and Gravy 

Vegetable Wellington 
with Roast Potatoes 

and Gravy 

Lentil and Sweet 
Potato Curry with 

Rice 

Wholemeal Cheese 
and Tomato Quiche 

with Chips 

Sides  

 

Sweetcorn 

Peppers 

Cauliflower 

Cabbage 

Swede and Carrot 
Mash 

Broccoli 

Carrots 

Baked Beans 

Peas 

 

Dessert 

Marble Sponge  
with Custard 

Pineapple Cake Fresh Fruit and    
Yoghurt 

Apple, Cheese 
and Crackers 

Chocolate Cocoa 
Cookie 

Jacket Potatoes, Salad Selection, Fresh Fruit and Yoghurt are available every day. Baguettes/Sandwiches are also available 

Y3 Geography Study 

Year 3 have been exploring their local area in Geography where they used Google 
Earth to identify the location of our school as well as the surroundings. Through 
class discussions we have identified that litter is a problem in our local area 
which is harming the environment and destroying animal habitats. We went on a 
field trip around our local area identifying litter which has led to a discussion of 
what we need to do to relieve this problem as well as address it globally.  

 

Star of the Week 

RG— Ashlyn RK—Ayman        
RM–Khadija 1F—Hudhayfah     

1D–Eni 1T– Abdul 2P–Ahan  2B–   Saliha           
2H–Reuben 3K– Hussnain 3D– Syeda 3P–Teresa   
4M–Isofareh 4T–Anniyah 4P–Majid                  
5B–Shuchita    5S– Jibrail 5R—George            
6J– Ibraheem 6C—Anisa  6W-Nesrine        
Learning Hub—Ayaan 

 

Ms Fuzzi’s Book Review 

Big City Atlas - Maggie Li  

Take a whistle-stop tour around 28 of the 
world’s most amazing cities; soak up the   
culture, traditions, prominent landmarks and 
local food experiences with a cheery penguin 
guide in this bright and engrossing pictorial 
feast. 
With a double-page spread for each city, why 
not stop off for tortillas and guacamole in 
Mexico City, pie and mash in London, biltong in 
Cape Town, pizza and gelato in Rome and sushi 
in Tokyo? If you are more interested in local 
traditions, myths and legends, sporting 
achievements or stunning buildings and     
history, don’t worry – there’s plenty in this 
stunning reference book for you too. Maybe 
you’d like to know about the grisly diet (and 
even grislier sacrificial rituals) of the Aztecs, 
camel beauty contests in Dubai, or the      
cemeteries in Cairo where many of the    
poorest families now live? Look no further, 
this is the book you’ve been waiting for!  

 

 

 

Music at New City 

This has been a very musical week at New City! We have live and virtually     
delivered interactive performances for Reception and KS1. 
The week started with 30 children from Year 2 watching a live, virtual         
performance by musicians from the Guildhall School of Music and Drama. They 
were shown the clarinet and the double bass and explored lots of music which 
had the theme of playground games. The children enjoyed taking part, especially 
when they played a backwards word game. 
Our musical week continued with Reception and Year 1 watching a musical called 
Errol’s Garden performed by the Golden Toad Theatre Company in our hall! The 
children loved listening to the songs and joining in on their snail hunt. 
But it didn’t stop there... on Wednesday, Reception and Year 1 took part in a 
workshop based around the musical Errol’s Garden which focused on recycling, 
planting and becoming global citizens.  

 

 

 

 

 


